
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sapphire Class 

Mrs Nicholls will be joining us on Monday 

for the day, getting to know the children 

and our Monday routine.  She will be ‘on 

the door’ in the morning to meet you.  I 

know she is very excited to get to know 

everyone.   

Phonics 

Next week we will be starting to teach 

the sounds s,a,t,p.   

Dates for the Diary 
 

Tuesday 17th & Wednesday 18th Oct Parents evening 
Friday 20th  Oct – finish for half term 

Monday 30t Oct - back to school 
 
 
 

 

This week 
We have had a super week and the 

children have been getting used to the 
lunchtime routine.  We are trying to 
let you know whether your child has 
eaten their lunch or not via a big sign 
outside the classroom.  We hope this 

working for you, not perfect, we 
know, but any problems please speak 

to your child’s teacher. 

PE 
We will be starting PE on 
Monday so please send 

children into school wearing 
their PE kits and trainers. 

Phonics & Maths Workshops 

Thank you for coming to our phonics and 

maths workshops.  We hope you found them 

useful.  As always, if you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to ask one of the team! 

 

 

Welcome to 

22nd September 2023 

Pick up  
The children will be staying all day next 

week and pick up is at 3.00pm.  The 
school gates will open at 2.50pm and 
collection is from Sapphire Classroom 

and from the big playground by Topaz. 
 

Class Emails 

Teachers are unable to send whole group 

emails at the moment due to a technical 

fault.  You can still email your class 

teacher though and they can respond, it’s 

just whole class emails that are a problem.  

Until the issue is resolved we will use 

Tapestry to communicate with you when we 

have a whole class message to send.  


